
Livermore Elementary PTO Meeting
10.6.21 1:00-1:35pm

Meeting Attendance: Tom Schachet, Jenifer Vaad, Wendy Pryor, Raquel Boler,
Jennifer Henderson, and LaRelle Welbron

Principle Report:
Kids are doing great, learning and strong! There have been no
recent COVID cases!

Teacher’s Request:
None at this time

Officer’s Reports:
President: Wendy Pryor

>Bought supplies for goody bags for the kids for the fall
festival. If weather is preventing us from playing outside, we
could rotate classrooms between the gym and the library for
the fun activities.
>How to distribute funds to the teachers (give each teacher a
certain amount or do we make each teacher’s account have the
same balance)

Vice President: Raquel Boler
Treasurer: Jennifer Henderson
Secretary: LaRelle Welborn
Volunteer Coordinator: Danielle
Yearbook Coordinator: Hillary Baker

Fundraiser Ideas:
Walk-a-thon; each student could get pledges on how many laps
they could do. After the walkathon go to the Forks and do an
auction. Ideally do it on a Friday afternoon and we would need
to hire a few volunteers to watch the students at the school
while the auction is taking place.

Upcoming Events:
No school October 14th & 15th
Fall festival/Halloween Party:

Preschool- Thursday October 28th
K-5- Friday October 29th


